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January 1, 2022 

 

Dear Beloved,  

 

Happy New Year, I pray you and yours are well.  

 

I want to assure you that we remain committed to following all of the proper protocols as it 

relates to this pandemic. I encourage each of our members to get fully vaccinated and 

tested regularly for covid-19. This Omicron variant is wreaking havoc and is extremely 

contagious.  

 

If you are showing symptoms, please stay home. If you have been exposed to anyone who 

has tested positive, please get tested as soon as possible to know your status. If you have 

tested positive and have been at church in close contact with anyone, please inform us so 

that we can alert those who were near or around you.  

 

On Saturday, January 8, 2022, from noon to 3pm we will host a Vaccination and Testing 

Clinic in the Fellowship Hall. This will be a Walk-in Clinic. If you are exemplifying 

symptoms of this virus, please do not wait to be tested. 

 

This is nothing to be embarrassed about. Anyone can be susceptible to this virus. We need 

to take this seriously. I assure you, that if we see that the numbers aren't declining, we will 

return to virtual worship only.   

 

Please stay safe, stay tuned and stay in prayer.  

 

Peace and Blessings,  

 

 

 

Dr. Dwayne Anthony Walker, Pastor 
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